
 

 

Governing Board Meeting of 

August 22, 2018 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the George R. 
Gordon Education Center on August 22, 2018. The meeting began at 5:00 p.m. with closed 
session, followed by the public meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

 
New Agreements Approved 

The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 

 
o a Contra Costa College (CCC) renewal agreement with The San Pablo 

Economic Development Corporation to provide educational and childcare 
cost assistance to students enrolled in select career technical education 
programs; 

o a new Diablo Valley College agreement with Contra Costa County, 
Employment and Human Services to provide funding for tuition and 
textbooks for a targeted group of county head start employees 
participating in the DVC Early Childhood Education linked ESL/ECE 
Associate Teacher Certificate Program; 

o a District renewal agreement with Simpson Investigative Services Group to 
provide consulting services and pre-employment background investigations  
for District police services; and 

o a new Los Medanos College (LMC) agreement with Santa Clarita Community 
College District to receive funding to strengthen integrated planning, resource 
allocation and institutional effectiveness, and expand the distance education 
offering and programs as part of the innovation and effectiveness grant. 

 

Out-of-State Field Trips 

The following out-of-state field trips were approved by the Governing Board. 

 Six CCC students will attend the 2018 Society of Hispanic Engineers National 
Conference from November 6-11, 2018, in Cleveland, Ohio. 

 Five LMC students will attend the Community College Undergraduate Research Initiative 
Fall 2018 Colloquium from November 28-30, 2018, in Glendale, Arizona. 

 

College and Career Access Pathway Agreement 

The Governing Board approved a College and Career Access Pathways agreement between 
CCC and Griffin Technology/Mare Island Technology Academies. 
 
The meeting was adjourned in the memory of Frances Brown, retired DVC art professor, and 
Robin (Brooke) Eubanks, CCC English professor. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

John E. Márquez, President (Ward I) • Gary Walker-Roberts Vice President (Ward IV) •         

Vicki Gordon, Secretary (Ward II) • Greg Enholm (Ward V) • Vacant (Ward III) •                    

Jocelyn Villalobos, Student Trustee 
 

 



THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 12, 2018, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 


